




Kisima Champions Donations 

We are currently receiving donations of 
gently used or new toys for our Sunday 
school classes. If you have any toys such 
as puzzles, games or educational items 
that you'd like to donate, we would 
greatly appreciate your support. 

Please drop off donations at the church 
office or contact Lucy( +254 727 382637) 
For more information. God bless you. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfnG5ODC7XR0EntplyUWzcKzvcKxTdr2q77Ysi7qd4cE6iqtw/viewform




https://member.karuracc.or.ke/site/pledge-public
https://open.spotify.com/show/6yONYfsqasg0cMJ9HSV82N
https://www.instagram.com/karuracc/?hl=en
https://x.com/karuracc?lang=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChaCpTdadxaSu17sgK0W4ww
https://www.facebook.com/karuracc/
https://www.tiktok.com/@karuracommunitychapel



